
 
  
 

 
 
 

VIRGINIA RAILWAY EXPRESS 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

A 
 

SOLE SOURCE CONTRACT 
 

FOR 
 

MP36PH-3C LOCOMOTIVE RADIATORS 
 

ISSUED 
 

February 10, 2023 
 

 
 
 
Virginia Railway Express (VRE) intends to award a Sole Source Contract to Wabtec 
Global Services of Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania to provide new MP36PH-3C Locomotive 
Radiators.   
 

 
If you have any questions, contact: 
 
Kristin Nutter 
Director of Purchasing and Contract Administration   
 
Phone: (703) 838-5441    
Email:  knutter@vre.org  
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